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In conclusion, Chairperson, it is evident that the Programme of Assistance remains
relevant. The interest shown in the various activities and the high number of applications
received from Member States, particularly from Africa, attest to the fact that the Programme

of Assistance remains one of the effective capacity-building tools in international law, whose
scope and reach could be further enhanced.




